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I strongly oppose HB 3362, the tire tax bill.  Oregon does not need any more taxes 

taken from citizens, especially for those who require transportation to get basic needs 

met like getting to work, medical appointments, or getting groceries. This will hurt 

those who can least afford it the most! Unfortunately, this is just another climate 

change tax that the democrats are pushing as a "transport" bill making it seem like it'll 

help with roads or public transport, but it's doesn't help them at all. Seems like this is 

another bait and switch bill to push more of the leftist agenda. This is just another 

unnecessary bill to tax Oregonians into oblivion and force citizens to no longer be 

able to drive their own cars. If this was that important to the democrats, the funding 

for this could easily be found by cutting other unnecessary programs and reducing 

waste.   

 

 Also, THIS IS A SALES TAX. WE OREGONIANS DO NOT WANT ANY SALES 

TAXES IN OUR STATE!  


